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IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE14/212)  PROGRAMME – 1.1: Visa and Migration 
 
 
Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
Has there been any progress on the significant investor visa since September 7 2013? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Statistics are available only by calendar month.  Between 1 September 2013 and  
28 February 2014, a total of 129 primary applicants were granted a Significant 
Investor visa.   
 


